
 

 

 

    TUESDAY 5 NOVEMBER 2019 
 
 

FROM THE LADIES PRESIDENT 
 

IGC will be buzzing today with 6 Melbourne Cup functions in the Club, as well as the 

scheduled golf events. Enjoy the atmosphere whatever brings you to the Club! 
 

Weekday Close of Season and Fun Day is next Tuesday Nov 12. Any decorated carts and 

dressed-up teams should be ready for a judging parade at 7:15. Please line up at the 

lower carpark and make your way, when directed, up the path towards the Golf Shop. 

More about the Close of Season events in the Captain’s Announcements.  
 

You can’t miss the mannequins in the lobby—dressed in wild 70s gear! Organize your table 

or book individually for the Grand Soiree on Nov 29 to relive those years in music, sharing 

good food and friendship.  
 

The Heritage folders (available in the upper lobby area) are proving popular with 

members. Additional volumes will be available in the near future. The folders are to remain 

in the Clubhouse, for the use of all members. The “Captains and Presidents” folder has 

gone walkabout so, if it has somehow made its way to your place, please return it ASAP.  
 

We’re looking forward to the final women’s events of the season, to wind up a very 

successful year of women’s golf at IGC!  
 

Joan James 
 

FROM THE LADIES CAPTAIN 
 

Only one week to go until we close the 2019 golf season.  What a year it’s been with an 

early pennant season which saw our successful Gold team win yet again;  honour board 

and special events including a variety of players becoming winners and runners-up; very 

special days sponsored by Gerry, Nivo and Lexus; a slow start to the year for holes-in-one 

(Helen Cronin very early in the year) and eagles and then an absolute plethora of both 

once October rolled around and the year was flying to the end.  Four ladies holes–in-one 

and two eagles in less than two weeks was quite an effort!  Thanks to all for participating in 

these events and for creating such a vibrant, welcoming and fun community to be part 

of.  News just in -  Congratulations to Terri Williams for her eagle on Green 5 on Thursday 30 

October – just in time to be included in the season! 
 

There are plenty of spots available for Close of Season next Tuesday 12 November.  It will 

be a shotgun start at 7.45am for teams of four with each member using only 3 clubs and a 

putter in an Ambrose event.  Join in the fun of the day by dressing up as your favourite 

Heroes and Villains. 
 

The Saturday Close of Season will be a Two Person Ambrose with no club restriction and no 

dressing up.  The booking sheet is now open. 
 

Thanks for reading our weekly Announcements, we hope it keeps you informed and 

involved.  Best wishes for the Christmas season and we’ll be back with Announcements 

next February. 
 

Christine Poole 

 

 


